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(Label)
YA-42 (Rev.)

RE: Answer to School Project Question: What was your favorite book as a student?

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

January 17, 1984 (XXXY42)

Dear Mr. Ortega:

On behalf of President Reagan, | would like to thank you for
your message. It's good to see you are interested in reading.

President Reagan enjoyed reading all kinds of books as a
student, particularly adventure stories and books about sports
heroes. His two favorite books were the Bible and
Northern Trails by William Joseph Long. His favorite poem was
"If" by Rudyard Kipling.

Along with the attached photograph, President Reagan sends you
his best wishes.

Sincerely, -

Anne Higgins
Special Assistant to the President

and Director of Correspondence

(1/13/84)

Mr. Michael Ortega

Night Supervisor
Correspondence Analysis Section
Room 60

Old Executive Office Building
Washington, DC 20500

Enclosure: Photograph of the President

AVH/CGM/DE/SEV/CAD/RDC/AVH



YA-42 (Rev.)

RE: Answer to School Project Question: What was vour favorite bool 4s a
stucent?
THE WHITE HOUSE '

WASHINGTON

May 11, 1983

Dear V¥nameV¥:

On behalf of President Reagan, I would like to thank you
for your message., It's good to see you are interested in
reading.

President Reagan enjoyed reading all kinds of books as a
student, particularly adventure stories and books about
sports heroes. His two favorite books were the Bible and
Northern Trails by William Joseph Long. His favorite poem
was "If" by Rudyard Kipling.

Along with the attached photograph, President Reagan sends
you his best wishes.

Sincerely,

Anne Higgins
Special Assistant to the President
and Director of Correspondence

(5/7/83)

Yinside_ address¥

Enclosure: Photograph of the President

AVH/CG!i/CL/SEV/CAD/AVH



YA -42 (Rev.)

RE: Answer to School Project Question: What was your favorite book as a
student?

May 11, 1983

Dear ¥name¥:

On behalf of President Reagan, I would like to thank you
for your message. Itfs good to see you are interested in
reading.

President Reagan enjoyed reading all kinds of books as a
student, particularly adventure stories and books about
sports heroes. His two favorite books were the Bible and
Northern Trails by William Joseph Long. His favorite poem
was "If" by Rudyard Kipling.

Along with the attached photograph, President Reagan sends
you his best wishes,

Sincerely,

Anne Higgins
Special Assistant to the President
and Director of Correspondence

(5/7/83)

Vinside_addressV

Enclosure: Photograph of the President

AVH/CGM/DE/SEV/CAD/AVH






YA-42

RE: Answer to School Project Question: What was your favorite book as
as a student?

November 8, 1982

Dear ¥name¥:

On behalf of President Reagan, I would like to thank vyou
for your message. It's good to see vou are interested in
reading.

Precident Reagan enjoyed reading all kinds of books as a
student, particularly adventure stories and books about
sports heroes. His two favorite books were the Bible and
Northern Trails by William Joseph Long. His favorite poem
was "If" by Rudyard Kipling.

I am happy to send you the enclosed booklet which will help
yvou to learn a little more about President Reagan. It comes
to you with his best wishes and his encouragement to develop
a reading habit that will reward you all your life.

Sincerely,

Anne Higgins
Special Assistant to the President
and Director of Correspondence

(10/21/82)

Vinside_addressv

Enclosure: 36

















